
 

Picture Retake Day – NOVEMBER 28th
 

  

New students or 

students who were 

absent on Picture 

Day may order 

online (see details 

below) or pick up 

an order form in 

the school office. 

Students who need 

their picture 

retaken should 

bring their original 

picture packet with 

them to the 

photographer on 

retake day. 


